From:

Sent: 22 May 2017 01:10

To: Planning

Subject: Reference: 2017/2444/T
Hello,

| am the owner of the Ground Floor Flat of 157 Gloucester Avenue.

| am writing to strongly object to the removal of the rear tree. Not only does this tree form an
integral part of our ecosystem, providing clean air and a beautiful aspect, removal of the tree could
cause much subsidence. | urge you to prevent the removal of this tree.

Many thanks,

Liselle Mei
Sent from my iPhone



